January 30th, 2019

The Office of the City Clerk c/o Environment and Social Planning Committee 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V4G 1M2

To the Office of the City Clerk, Chair and Members of the Environment and Social Planning Committee;

My name is Élie Lubendo

I write to you to present as a

delegation to the upcoming meeting on February 5th at 6:00PM.

The subject I wish to present is interfaith harmony, within the context of programs in Burnaby and their relation to the Burnaby Social Sustainability Strategy (passed in July 2011).

As you may be aware, February 1st to February 7th has been declared by His Worship, Mayor Hurley as United Nations Interfaith Harmony Week. It is an opportune time to reflect on this part of the Strategy Plan and its impact on social relations in our city.

Best Regards, Élie Lubendo

CC: Burnaby Interfaith Network